
OCTA CHAPTERS

WITH TRAILS HEAD

1997 July 13—Kanza invited Trails Head on to Oregon Trail

auto tour from St. Marys, KS to Alcove Spring and onto

Hollenberg Pony Express Station; this was not considered a

joint trek

1998 Aug. (during Aug. 12-15)—joint chapter meeting at OCTA

convention in Pendleton, Oregon, with Kanza President Ken

Martin and Trails Head immediate Past President Mary

Conrad co-presiding, while TH Pres. Judy Budde worked in

book room

2000 Aug. 9—Kanza members put on workshop about

mapping emigrant trails, at the 2000 Trails Head-sponsored

OCTA convention in Kansas City

2002 May 18—Kanza member Glenn Larson led mapping

workshop for Trails Head members, at OCTA Headquarters,

in Independence, MO

OCTA KANZA CHAPTER WITH TH



2003 Aug. 11-16—Trails Head volunteered as trail guides and

worked with speakers, raffle, etc., at Kanza-sponsored OCTA

convention in Manhattan, KS; TH volunteers included Bob

Boland, Jim Budde, Judy Budde, Mary Conrad, Ross Marshall,

Ryan Marshall, & Dick Nelson

2017 Aug. 11—joint chapter meeting at OCTA Council Bluffs

convention with TH President Jean Coupal-Smith presiding

OCTA KANZA CHAPTER WITH TH

FOUR OCTA CHAPTERS (KANZA,

GATEWAY, NEBRASKA, & TRAILS HEAD)

1997 Mar. 9—joint meeting & dinner of four chapters, at

National Guard Armory, in Marysville, KS,  planned by Kanza;

speakers were Jackie Lewin, Ross Marshall, Jere Krakow, &

Kay Threlkeld; four Trails Head members attended

1998 Mar. 8—2nd time Kanza called for four-chapter dinner &

meeting

1999 Mar. 14—3rd time Kanza called for four-chapter dinner

& meeting, at National Guard Armory, in Marysville, KS, to

celebrate 150th Anniversary of California Gold Rush



THREE OCTA CHAPTERS (KANZA,

GATEWAY, & TRAILS HEAD)

2007 May 5-6—mapping, marking, monitoring workshop,

with OCTA & National Park Service, at Kanwaka Community

Center, west of Lawrence, on Saturday; and visited four

nearby landowners on Sunday

2018 Mar. 31—leaders of each of three chapters gave

summaries of chapter activities before program; archaeologist

Susan Holland spoke on protohistoric Wichita Indians of

central Kansas before switching to second topic of

Southwestern petroglyphs, at Great Overland Station in north

Topeka

2019 Sept.6—joint chapter meeting of three chapters at OCTA

convention in Santa Fe, with TH President Lila Aamodt

presiding

OCTA NEBRASKA CHAPTER WITH TH

1995 Aug. 9-12—TH members volunteered for Nebraska

Chapter at OCTA Grand Island convention, at sales (Elaine

McNabney), at raffle (Judy Budde, Mary Conrad, & Charlene

Duncan), and as tour guides (Jim Budde & Ross Marshall)


